# **ERCS** Newsletter

ERCS

September 2022

## **Labor Day**

Monday, September 5 is Labor Day. Enjoy your 3-day weekend!

## Spirit Week

Spirit Week will begin on Monday, September 12. Show your school spirit by dressing up each day according to the theme. Those who participate will be awarded extra Dojo Points!

## **Crazy Hair Day**

**Twin Day** 

**Animal Day** 

**Crayon Day** 

**Beach Day** 

# **MAP Testing**

On September 19-23 the students will be taking MAP test. More information will be sent home as it gets closer.

## **School Pictures**

School Pictures will be taken on Friday, September 30. Students don't need to wear a uniform on picture day, and can dress to show their personality (but clothing should still conform to the dress code). If your child has an instrument or other prop that they would like to pose with, make sure they bring it with them. Those in home study who would like pictures are asked to arrive at 10:30 A.M.

#### **After School Care**

We are now offering an After School Care Program. It will begin on Tuesday, September 6, and care will be provided by Sarah Hills, who has a daughter in Kindergarten, and has taught drama here in the past, as well as subbing occasionally. If you plan to leave your child/ren, please remember to send a snack or some money so that they can buy something from the snack cart. If you plan to leave your child in ASC please fill out the registration paperwork, even if you only plan to use it occasionally.

# Bishop's Pumpkin Farm

The whole school will be going to Bishop's Pumpkin Farm on Thursday, September 29. We will leave ERCS at 9:00 A.M. and return by 3:30 P.M. (or maybe a little earlier). Parents and siblings are welcome to come along.





#### Calendar

5 - Labor Day – NO SCHOOL;

6 - After School Care begins

M-Th, 3:45 P.M. – 5:45 P.M.,

F, 12:45 -4:45 P.M.

12 - 16 – Fall Spirit Week

19-23 - MAP testing, grades K-6

29 - Bishop's Pumpkin Farm, 9

A.M.– 3:30 P.M. Thursday

30 - School Pictures, 9:15 A.M. -

12:00 P.M.; Friday

### **Principal Hours**

Our Principal, Patty
Osborne, will be on campus
all day each Monday. On
weeks where a holiday falls
on Monday, she will be here
on Tuesday instead.
If you would like a one on
one appointment with
Patty, please call the office
to set it up.